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NGSA Comments on House Transportation and Infrastructure’s PERMIT Act 
 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) released the following statement after 

the House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure approved H.R. 3898, the Promoting Efficient 

Review for Modern Infrastructure Today (PERMIT) Act, and H.R. 3928, The Improving Water Quality 

Certifications and American Energy Infrastructure Act.  

 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of the Natural Gas Supply Association, said: 

 

“The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) appreciates the leadership of Chairman Graves and 

the House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure to clarify the scope of the Clean Water 

Act. As has been widely acknowledged, in recent years, the CWA has been weaponized to thwart 

much-needed infrastructure projects. This legislation will provide regulatory certainty and 

streamline the permitting process, all while continuing to protect our vital water resources. We 

look forward to continuing to work toward the enactment of this and other meaningful 

permitting reform legislation. 

   

Visit NGSA.org to learn more.     

 
#### 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural 
gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues 
related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, 
competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future through strong partnerships with 
renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.   
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